
Dear Committee,

I would like to submit my testimony in opposition of Bill SB 210. Making in person voting the 

standard in Oregon would make voting less accessible. For some, vote by mail allows those 

who would not otherwise have the time or ability to show in person. In person voting becoming 

the standard would severely limit these voters from having their voices heard.

Thank you for accepting this testimony and for your time.
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